
  February 4, 2005  
  
ATTN: Archie Difante  
AFHRA/RSA  
600Chennault Circle  
Maxwell AFB AL 36112-6424  
  
This is in regard to your 21 Jan 2005 letter transmitting tome the table of contents for the FY 
1969 history of the Strategic Air Command (copy attached).  Thank you for sending this 
information.  
  
I have reviewed the TOC and wish to request copies of a number of pages under the 
provisions of Section 3.5 of Executive Order 12392 (MDR).  I have enumerated these 
pages on the attached spreadsheet.  
  
I recognize that some, if not all, of this material remains classified, and that some of it 
will probably be exempt from disclosure.  I request that I be sent whatever material is 
releasable, and am glad to wait for review of the remaining material.  
  
Archie, while I wish to request all the listed material, I am most strongly interested in 
organizational material, staff and personnel lists, material related to bases, B-52s and 
Minuteman missiles and installations, specifically at Malmstrom and Minot AF Bases, 
security intrusions at these two bases, and a UFO incident Oct 24, 1968 at Minot AFB.  
  
Thanks very much for your attention to this and for your help on this and other recent 
requests.  
  
Please contact me if further information is required.  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  

James Klotz  

  
















